
11. LICHFIELD/TUAM SWAP

A report from the City Streets Manager provided the Board with information on the proposed
Lichfield/Tuam one-way swap project.

The Board decided:

1. To support the consultation strategy adopted by the Council.

2. To confirm support for the consultation on the project from 3 June.

3. To request that the Board receive a briefing from the project team towards the end of the
consultation process.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


